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VanderMeer Announces Middle Class Tax Cut Proposal 

 
La Crosse, WI – Representative Nancy VanderMeer (R-Tomah) joined Assembly Republican colleagues 

from Western Wisconsin this morning at Marge’s Restaurant in La Crosse to unveil a middle-class tax cut 

proposal geared toward providing $340 million in tax relief to working families across the state. The 

proposal utilizes the state’s $588.5 million budget surplus to deliver tax relief and 75% of the tax cut 

benefit would go to filers with incomes between $30,000 and $100,000. 

VanderMeer released the following statement: 

“I’m extremely pleased to be able to announce this proposal today for a variety of reasons. Pro-growth 

reforms, tax cuts, increasing incomes, low unemployment all have contributed to a very strong 

economy. A strong economy coupled with sound budgeting and increased revenues have afforded us 

the opportunity to return a surplus to taxpayers.  

A large number of individuals throughout my district have requested that the Legislature work 

effectively with Governor Evers. I think this is an excellent opportunity to work together and help him 

deliver on his campaign promise to deliver a $340 million tax cut, and better yet, this proposal will not 

increase taxes on farmers or business owners.” 

### 

The 70th Assembly District includes portions of Monroe, Jackson, Portage and Wood counties. 

 

 

 


